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As we enter the winter months, please remember 
to check our Facebook page and 10tv for possible 

delays and/or for the announcement of virtual 
learning classroom. We will be using the virtual 

classroom on the days we can’t transport children 
safely to the center. Children will be using the 

materials provided in the given blizzard bags on 
these days. Attendance for virtual classroom is 

important as always. Please refer to the previous 
detailed handout that was given for instructions on 

how to access the classroom.

Ms. Laurie, Family Support Worker, will be partnering with 
families discussing their needs and assisting with any 
necessary referrals. She will also be presenting information 
about the Head Start Health Services Advisory Committee 
and documenting all family interest in this Committee. 

Home Based - Ms. Laurie will be working with the 
children on developing friendships, and expressing feelings 
effectively through consistent communication. Therefore, 
strengthening social/emotional connections personally and 
among peers.

Home Based Socializations  
2/9/2023 5:00 p.m. 

P.J.’s and Story time at New Straitsville Library 

2/13/2023 5:00 p.m. 
“Share the Love” at Corning Head Start/Early Head Start

Parent Meeting 
2/21/23 4:30 p.m.
Corning Head Start

No School
2/17/23
2/20/23

Corning Head Start
Early Head Start

740-347-4685
Early Head Start

Ms. Patti will be providing learning 
opportunities that focus on feelings and 
giving children “words” to label their 

emotions. Children need to be exposed to 
words immediately upon birth if not while 
still in the womb. When language ready, 
this will give the children the necessary 

vocabulary to communicate effectively, to 
label their feelings, and to get their needs 

met.

EHS will also be creating “I SPY” tubes. I 
SPY is a simple game which promotes 
development of social skills such as 

following rules and taking turns. When 
children wait for their turn, they are 

learning how to play and cooperate with 
others. In addition, social interaction 

through games build vocabulary and gives 
children a better understanding of 

language and how to use it.

Center Based 

The center based classroom will be 
working on activities that promote healthy 

habits, such as eating a well balanced 
diet and good oral health. They will 

discuss  the food groups and determine 
which foods are WHOA, SLOW, or GO 
foods. For instance, candy is a WHOA 

food, French fries are a SLOW food and 
vegetables are GO foods.

In addition, they will be working on 
identifying feelings, cutting and sorting, 
and other mathematical skills such as 

number recognition through games and 
other learning experiences.


